
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Friday 25th March - This year Seaton Delaval First School will be taking part in "Wear a hat day " in order to raise 

funds for "Brain Tumour Research". Unfortunately, 16,000 people are diagnosed with a brain tumour every year and 

only 12% of those diagnosed survive beyond 5 years. Unfortunately, one of Mrs Brown's best friends was one of the 

16,000 diagnosed in 2019, we are doing everything in our power to make him one of the 12% surviving over 5 years, 

so we are asking your help to raise money for this vital research. We will be holding a "wear a hat day" on Friday 

25th March. Children can come to school in no school uniform. We will be making our own hats in school and we will 

be asking for a small donation on the day [as much as or a little as you please]. We will be holding a competition on 

the day for *Most creative hat and Most colourful hat*. We will also be joining in with many activities throughout 

the day based around hats. For more information about the fundraising day please 

see https://www.braintumourresearch.org/fundraise/wear-a-hat-day 

 

Many Thanks 

https://www.braintumourresearch.org/fundraise/wear-a-hat-day

